
 

Aloha Class of 2019 ‘Ohana, 
  
Can you believe that in just over one week your keiki will be starting their first 
official day of senior year!  There is so much to look forward to and memories 
to make in the final chapter of their KS story!  Please be on the lookout for 
emails from our class regarding parent meetings, class activity volunteer 
opportunities, and events over the course of the year.  One of our first class 
events will be coming up just around the corner on October 27th, the Senior 
Lū’au.  This event is a fundraiser for the class of 2019.  Proceeds will go 
toward class events and project grad.  We are seeking your support to help 
make lū’au a success!  We are asking for donations for the Senior lū’au 
Country Store and Silent Auction.  Please review the donation letter and 
donation form. We will be looking for soda, juice, and water bottle beverages 
as well and will send more information out about that soon.  If you have any 
questions please feel free to contact me or the Senior lū’au Donation Chair, 
Lynn Akeo at (ksseniorluau@gmail.com).   
  
Mahalo nui loa, so looking forward to an amazing senior year! 
  
Mālama pono, 
Kapua 
 


